
REVOLT  AGAINST  ISLAMIC
INDOCTRINATION

Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
revolt  against  Islamic
indoctrination

At the same time that schools are censoring “Silent Night”
from being sung at their annual “holiday” concerts, others are
forcing students to pay homage to Muhammad. Regarding the
latter, when a teacher at Riverheads High School in Virginia
assigned students to practice calligraphy by writing, “There
is no god but Allah, Muhammad is the messenger of Allah,” the
school district defended the decision. Many parents strongly
disagreed and the ensuing ruckus led officials to close the
school today. It should stay closed until sanity prevails.

If a public school teacher were to assign students to write,
“Jesus is the Son of God,” here’s what would happen: (a) the
teacher would be fired (b) administrators would hold a press
conference condemning the indoctrination (c) all teachers in
the school district would be ordered to undergo sensitivity
training (d) grief counselors, accompanied by dogs, would be
summoned to deal with emotionally torn students (e) an ACLU
attorney  would  lecture  the  community  on  church  and  state
issues, and (f) the national media would give this incident
top billing.

But, of course, no one was fired and administrators defended
the assignment. There will be no sensitivity programs, no
grief counselors, no dogs, and no ACLU lawyer. And most of the
big media have ignored this story.

We  checked  to  see  how  the  most  prominent  atheist
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organizations, as well as the most influential church-and-
state groups, have dealt with this abuse of power. None have
said a word, even though this story was first reported on
December  15.  They  are  too  busy  censoring  Christmas
celebrations  to  worry  about  Islamic  indoctrination.

We can thank multiculturalism for this condition. Its goal is
to denigrate Christianity and elevate challenges to it. That’s
why Muhammad is okay and Jesus is taboo.

Thank God parents are smarter than the educators. We need more
of these kinds of revolts.


